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LETTER FROM THE
PRESIDENT
Dear Members,

With the fall/winter schedule of the
Hiltonia Association approaching, |
would like to take this opportunity to
thank all of you who have helped to
get our organization going.

The Executive Board, Committee
Chairmen with committee members
have all done an energetic and dili-
gent job over the past 7 months.
Thanks too, to all of the residents who
have joined our civic group. Through
our community effort, | am confident
that Hiltonia holds an improved pre-
sent and a promising future.

May | remind you that our target date
for the 1978/79 membership drive is
upon us and we ask all who plan to
join and who have not, please do so
by contacting our membership Chair-
man Linda Reid, any of our officers
(listed in this publication) or your
block representatives.

Our first fall meeting scheduled for
October 3, at Ellerslie Mansion, The
City Museum, in Cadwalader park,
will give us both the opportunity to
witness the restoration there and to
begin the years activities with com-
mittee reports and an announcement
of those members who will serve on
this years nominating committee.
This committee will be charged with
nominating officers to lead the Hilton-
ia Association for the coming year.
They will return to the November
meeting with a slate and elections will
take place at the January meeting.
Pleasetryto bethere in Octoberif you
can possibly do so.

Inthe meantime, | am always anxious
and available to hear from you re-
garding any suggestions for the or-
ganization. Please keep in mind that
holiday programs and general meet-
ing agendas are being planned and
we welcome any ideas you may have.
Contact me at 396-0520.

Thanks so much for your interest in
our community.

LARRY WELLE

CURBS AND TREES

Families wishing to have sidewalks
and curbing repaired as a joint ven-
ture are still asked to contact Greg
Smith (396-4732), Peggy Connolly
(493-3134), or Marie Wegner (989-
7121). This is a good opportunity to
spruce up your property and possibly
reap the benefit of an “off season”
lower price.

Mary Sue Topper has compiled a list
ofdeadtrees and has submitted them
to the Shade Tree Division for remov-
al. Those of you looking for free
firewood are reminded that you may
take the logs that the city employees
cutup. The only stipulation is thatyou
remove the cutuptree before the men
leave the job site. Promises of “your
getting it later” will not prevent them
from taking it away on their truck.

GREG SMITH
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CITY PLANS CITIZEN’S
ADVISORY BOARD TO PARK

As a result of such community inter-
est as that expressed by Greg Smith,
Bob Topper and Denise Mortimer
who appeared before City Council
last spring to discuss conditions at
Cadwalader Park, City Health, Recre-
ation and Welfare Director Nate
Cobb on behalf of Mayor Holland,
has contacted ours and other sur-
rounding civic associations with a
plan to form an advisory body of citi-
zens to serve on a Park Advisory
Board. | have been asked to present
three names to the mayor from our
association for possible selection to
this Board.

Those who have a particular interest
in the progress of the park and might
be interested in performing this
community service are invited to con-
tact me to discuss it.

Clearly, the formation of this group is
an example of how a unified effort to
improve our city can help. Congratu-
lations and thanks to those who
helped to bring it about.

LARRY WELLE

PLUSES AND MINUSES

| have an especially positive report to
make this month. The Membership
Committee is responsible for the only
financial activity - and thus far it's
been all pluses. We have increased
our Treasury by $270. and our mem-
bership roles by $54. This leaves only
$305. to go before we reach our goal
of $900.00

In connection with our membership
drive, | would urge all those who wish
to become members of the Associ-
atio, to remit their dues to Linda Reid
before Nov. 1, 1978. Collection of
dues by this date will help minimize
both the paperwork and legwork for
the Membership Committee.

Once again, the Association isin fine
fiscal condition and able to support
our planned activities.

/Vore
iNnside

'KEN KYTE




JOE’S JOGGING JOLTS

Now that the heat and humidity of
August is over (hopefully) we ex-
pect to see more of our fellow
joggers out and maybe even
some new ones!

For anyone interested in jogging
with a friend or neighbor, we have
some measured routes that are
among our favorites. For the
morning joggers, Tony Cirillo has
a 3'2 mile course that he takes up
Hilvista Boulevard to the New
Jersey Manufactures. Tony can
be reached at 396-2604.

The evening jogging fans canjoin
me and/or Ken Kyte for a 4 mile
run up Stuyvesant Ave., left on
Lower Ferry,rightatthelightanda
turn around at the Reading Train
Station. We're looking for some
adventurous friends to make it up
to the Mountain View Golf Course
and back with us on weekends.
Give acall. Joe (396-2626) or Ken
(392-6036). We'll jog with you
anytime.

JOE SHIELDS

TRENTON’S
TRICENTENNIAL

On August 3, 1978, Marie Wegner
attended a Tricentennial Steering
Committee called and chaired by
Mayor Holland. The purpose of this
meeting was to discuss ways to or-
ganize a tricentennial celebration to
commence in December, 1978. A
suggestion was made to set up a
committee of 12 Trenton residents.
Possible activities mentioned were
special school activities, special li-
cense plates, park activities and
music festivals.

DENISE MORTIMER

PROGRAM NOTES

Depending upon when this newslet-
terreaches you,we have either had or
are about to have what we antici-
pate(d) will be , or was, a great First
Annual Block Party. A great deal of
work and time went into the planning
of this event. Among those respon-
sible,and to whom we owe our thanks
are:

JOAN ANDERSON -

Chairperson, Program Commit.

PAT FLORES - Refreshments

SCOTT/SHEREE BUTTERFIELp

Adult Entertainment

TERRY SHIELDS -

Children's Entertainment

TONY CIRILLO -

Set Up and Restoration

DORIS SIMTH - Tickets

BARBARA WELLE &

DENISE MORTIMER - Publicity
Our first fall meeting is scheduled for
October 3rd at Elarslie Mansion in
Cadwalader Park at which time we
hope to have Daniel Selig of Elarslie
tell us aboutthe restoration and plans
for the Trenton Museum.

It's not too soon to start thinking a-
bout a possible Christmas Party for
the children. Right now Joan Ander-
son would be interested in knowing
who might be interested in being a
chairperson or co-chairperson for a
committee to plan such a party. If you
are interested, please call Joan at
393-3416.

DENISE MORTIMER
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\‘S BEATING

Y INFLATION

Well, perhaps the heading is a Dbit
optimistic  considering runaway
prices. Inthe lastissue of “Hiltone” a
buying Co-op was suggested. There-
spone was, unfortunately, less than
enthusiastic so we thought we might
try something on a someshat smaller
scale. Marie Megner, Barbara Welle
& Denise Mortimer are interested in
buying produce in large quantities
(perhaps at a farmer's market, farm,
etc.) and splitting itup when they getit
home. Interested in joining them?
Give one of them a call.

DENISE MORTIMER

CAR POOL PLANS

Mothers of children attending
Hughes Nursery School at Blessed
Sacrament this year are invited to join
a car pool being formed to transport
the kids. Call Barbara Welle of Buck-
ingham Ave. (396-0520) or Pauline
Cerillo of Kensington Ave. (936-2604)

BJW

OUR ADOPTED LOT

During the past month several of our
Hiltonia neighbors have donated
their time to mow our adopted lot. We
would all like to thank them for their
efforts. Again, if youwould like to vol-
unteer your time to do the same,
please call Nancy Baxter at 393-
4008. She will be glad to schedule a
time for you to mow this property.

DENISE MORTIMER
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MEMBERSHIP

As of this writing, we have had 129
signed up members, 118 of whom are
paid members.

Our second successful open house
was held on August 13th, and it
proved to be a very pleasant after-
noon for all who attended. A special
thanks to Al Seickel for the use of his
home.

Anyone who was unable to attend the
open house but would like to join the
Hiltonia Civic Association can con-
tact me at 394-2314 or at my home at
212 Renfrew Avenue. '

'LINDA REID
DM




CONGRATULATIONS

Happy Birthday wishes for the
month of August go to Sean
O'Connoron his 9th birthday Amy
Kyte on her 2nd birthday, Tony
Graham on his 14th birthday, and
Paul Cirillo on his 1st birthday.

Congratulations, too, to “J. & J."
Welle of Buckingham Ave. who
will soon be celebrating birth-
days. Happy 1st to Jonathan on
Sept. 21, and Happy 14th to Jud
on Oct. 7th.

John and Greta Lamb hosted the
wedding of theirson attheirhome
on August 7th. Our congratula-
tions to the newlyweds.

DENISE MORTIMER

VISITORS

The Wegners of 209 Buckingham
Ave. were hosts for five days to
two Japanese visitors through the
auspices of People to People of
Greater Grenton. Trenton was the
nextto the last stop by the visitors.
Prior to Trenton they had visited
Milwaukee, Detroit and Birming-
ham.

The Wegners found this to be an
interesting and rewarding exper-
ience and would be glad to share
more information about People to
People with others who are inter-
ested.

DENISE MORTIMER

EDITOR’S NOTE

By the time this issue of the Hiltone
reaches you, we will be back to our
fall/winter schedule. It has been de-
cided that, while a monthly publica-
tion of our newsletter was important
to keep you informed of association
news over the summer, the publica-
tion will be designed to supplement
our upcoming general meetings. It
will, therefore, be published in the
months where there is no general
meeting.

The following is the “Hilton’s” fall/
winter 78-79 schedule.

DEC:
FEB.
APRIL
with general meetings scheduled
for.
OCT. 3rd (satisfying Sept.
meeting requirement)
NOV. to be determined
JAN. to be determined
MARCH to be determined
MAY to be determined

Should you have suggestions or ar-
ticles for any of the upcoming issues,
please let me know. (396-0520)

For this issue and for the printing of
the July “Hiltone” - thanks again to
David Millner of Speed Graphics,
Morrisville, Pa. for his much appreci-
ated printing services. To our block
representatives, all those who con-
tributed and especially to Denise
Mortimer who worked so hard to put
this issue together while this editor
was on vacation, a sincere thank you
for a job well done.

BARBARA WELLE
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WELCOME TO HILTONIA

We are pleased to welcome two new
families to Hiltonia - Mr. and Mrs.
Jack Kearns of 104 Cornwall Avenue
and Ren and Elaina Veracio of 131
Cornwall Avenue. Your neighbors
wish you the best of luck in your new
homes.

WELCOME BACK

Welcome back to Mr. and Mrs.
Henry Schragger and to Mr. and
Mrs. Robert Graham who have
been vacationing for the month.
We hope it was enjoyable for all.

DENISE MORTIMER

CLASSIFIED
HELP WANTED:

Student wanted to be part-time
Handy Person to help with property
upkeep, yard work, errands, minor
carpentry and painting, cleaning
tasks. Hours flexible - Driver's license
needed. Call 394-2314.

Student wanted to be parttime
Household Assistant to help with
house and office. Routine cleaning,
large cleaning tasks, redecorating,
some child care. Hours flexible -
Drivers license needed. Call 394-
2314,

FREE IVY:

We're changing our landscaping.
Mature ivy free for digging or pulling
out. Call 394-2314.

DM

HILTONIA ASSOCIATION
EXECUTIVE BOARD

Larry Welle-President

203 Buckingham/396-0520

Bob Topper - Vice President

103 Buckingham/393-0432

Ken Kyte - Treasurer

109 Cadwalader Drive/392-6036
Jock Reid - Cor. Secretary

212 Renfrew/394-2314

Denise Mortimer - Rec. Secretary
1490 Stuyvesant/393-9705

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN

Greg Smith - Civic Committee

9 Cornwall/396-4732

Sue Palmer - Hospitality & Welcome
Wagon-205 Renfrew/393-0103
Linda Reid - Membership

212 Renfrew/394-2314

Joan Anderson - Program

108 Kensington/393-3416

Barbara Welle - Publicity & Hilltone
203 Buckingham/396-0520

Norm Walton - Safety

119 Renfrew/393-3663

Maria Wegner - Rep. Couﬁcil Civic
Assoc. - 209 Buckingham/989-7121
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